Dear ___________________________ ,

I recommend you as a student who should join the ASU String Project this year. This recommendation is based on your good work in school orchestra. I think you are ready for a greater challenge!

In the String Project, you can register for a Saturday class or for individual lessons.

Classes. Here are some of the exciting classes for 4th-8th graders that you can join:

Allegro Strings, Saturdays 9:00-10:00 or 11:30-12:30, $40 for 10 weeks

For students in their first or second year who know A and D string notes. You will learn new notes and new bowing styles!

Presto Strings, Saturdays 9:00-10:00 or 11:30-12:30, $40 for 10 weeks

For students in their second or third year who know F-natural and slurs. You will learn more advanced notes and bowings!

Fiddle Band, Saturdays 10:15-11:15, $40 for 10 weeks

For students who are at least in their second year of playing and know how to play slurs.

Play fiddle music and learn to move while you play (choreography)!

Private lessons. You can also register for private lessons. Once each week, you will have an individual lesson with one of the ASU teachers. In your lesson, you will learn some challenging new music. On Saturday, December 5, you will play a concert so your family and friends can hear all the new things you have learned. The lesson is scheduled at a time that is convenient for both you and the teacher, and cost $85 total for 10 lessons.

Information Meeting: Monday, September 14, 7:00-7:30 pm, ASU School of Music, 5th Floor Recital Hall. You will meet the teachers and learn more about what you will do in the String Project. Bring your parents, and allow extra time for parking at ASU. You do not need to bring your instrument.

To register. Register at http://communityschool.asu.edu/music/string or at the Information Meeting. If you are applying for a scholarship, you must register at the Information Meeting on Monday, September 14.
Scholarships. If you receive free or reduced lunch, you may apply for a scholarship. Applications are available at http://communityschool.asu.edu/music/string. If you are awarded a scholarship, the tuition will be only $40 total for 10 private lessons. All scholarship applications are due no later than the Information Meeting on September 14. If you are applying for a scholarship and cannot attend the Information Meeting, you must contact Dr. Schmidt no later than Monday, September 14. NO EXCEPTIONS!
I hope that you will join the String Project this semester! You will learn a lot and become a real leader in the orchestra!
More questions? Email stringproject@asu.edu, or call Dr. Schmidt, Project Director, 480-965-8277.
